
Dear alumni,  

 

Re: SL90 Dinner: Seat Availability 

 

Thanks for your support to the signature event – St. Louis School 90th Anniversary 

Dinner. 

 

Your overwhelming responses to this dinner inject a favorable signal to us, the 

organization committee.  It is incumbent upon us to announce that, owing to the 

constraint in venue booking, all the subscriptions received from 15th January 2018 

(Monday) will be placed on the reserve list.  We are much indebted to your 

enthusiasm.  

 

Regards,  

Organizing Committee 

St. Louis School 90th Anniversary Dinner 


